Daimler Trucks Freightliner Custom Chassis
North America LLC 552 Hyatt Street
Gaffney, SC 29341
800-385-4357 — Phone
Fcceservice@Daimler.com

January 2019

Subject: FCCC MT Chassis Park Brake Cable Interference

Freightliner Custom Chassis has determined that the potential exists for the park brake cable,
on the enclosed vin(s), to rub a bracket in the engine compartment. This rub, if it exists, could
lead to premature wear on the weather resistant sheathing on the cable, resulting in possible
early cable replacement. This notice does not reflect any known cable failures nor considered
safety related.

Authorized Freightliner Dealers have been provided with work instructions on how to inspect
and, if needed, repair. Please contact your local dealer before the expiration date of this notice
to schedule an appointment to have this work performed.

This Customer Advisory Notification will be performed at no charge if completed before
December 31, 2019. Please direct any questions to Freightliner Custom Chassis at 800-FTL-HELP
(800-385-4357) or alternatively, you may send an email to Fcccservice@daimler.com. We
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Thank You

Freightliner Custom Chassis



